
NEOkla Club Meeting   October 13, 2020 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst. RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, Mike Tritt, and George 
Walker.  The minutes of the June meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There have been 4 events since June at Davis 
Field in Muskogee and the Tulsa Fairgrounds, with a total of 312 entries.  The 
next event will be November 8 at the Fairgrounds. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: AVRG will have a Majors Race the third 
weekend in April and probably one other event. 
 
Road Rally – Mike Halley: There may be an event in November. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There will be a MIDIV sanctioned National 
Tour on October 24-25, with a Friday night welcome party.  There will be two 
courses on Saturday and a third on Sunday.  There are 15 drivers registered. 
 
New Business: 
 
Nominating Committee: Members are Jeff Maize and George Walker.  Let them 
know if you want to run for office. 
 
Neil Cox asked the membership to think about what we want to do about an 
awards party. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


